




ACTION PLAN 2014
	You said ………..
	We did…………..
	The result is……


	Patients were not happy that they had to wait over a week to see a GP
	We have recruited a new GP and the Partners are reviewing the Practice  rota on a regular basis to try and ensure continuity and consistency  of GP staff in the practice 
	Ongoing – to be reviewed again in July 2014

	That generally the reception staff were efficient and well informed but at times could be “abrupt” on the phones 
	We have asked that when the Reception staff answer the phone that they introduce themselves to the caller, to ensure that if there are any specific issues we can deal with these and with the right individual.
	 I have feedback from patients that they like the fact that staff say whose calling, as it appears more personal. It has also helped when a patient has felt that they were spoken to inappropriately as I have known who they were talking to.

  

	Patients not happy with the cost of phoning the practice on an 0844 number 
	We ordered notices and leaflets from the phone provider explaining that it costs no more than phoning a local number from a BT landline phone, however in line with NHS requirements we are looking at changing the system we have and will be putting together an action plan to achieve this
	Action Plan in place by April 2014 with a view of changing  our phone number by June 2014


